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Keith Bondaug-Winn

From: MICHAEL LIVINGSTON <michaellivingston1@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, November 5, 2022 3:38 PM
To: Keith Bondaug-Winn
Cc: Owens, Sarah; Irma Coleman
Subject: Re: Salem Public Art Commission - Agenda Packet for November 9 Meeting

Keith,  
   I see that the Arts Commission staff has recommended that the 
application concerning the mural at 695 Liberty Street NE be 
approved.  Although I do not necessarily agree with the staff's conclusion 
that the governing criteria have been satisfied, CANDO will not be taking a 
position in this matter. 
Michael Livingston  

CANDO Chair  

On 11/02/2022 3:44 PM Keith Bondaug-Winn <kbondaug@cityofsalem.net> wrote:  
 
 

Good evening, SPAC and Interested Individuals. 

 

The Agenda Packet for the November 9 meeting of the Salem Public Art Commission is attached and 
has been posted to the City’s website at the following location. It includes my staff report on the 
proposed mural at 695 Liberty Street NE, complete with public comments.  

https://www.cityofsalem.net/government/boards-commissions/agendas-minutes/-folder-523 

I look forward to seeing you in our virtual meeting. The link is below. 

Join Zoom Meeting  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85688376650?pwd=elVlR3ZlcitqYm12VCt2WGtzZnZJUT09 

See you next week! 

 

Keith 

 

 

Keith Bondaug-Winn 
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(he/him/his) 

Management Analyst II 

City of Salem | Public Works Department 

555 Liberty St SE, Suite 325, Salem  OR  97301-3515 

kbondaug@cityofsalem.net  
Office: 503-588-6211 ext. 6406| Cell: 503-400-1115 

Facebook | Twitter |YouTube| CityofSalem.net 
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Keith Bondaug-Winn

From: Mikal Mitchell <mikalmitchell@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 7, 2022 6:18 AM
To: Keith Bondaug-Winn
Subject: Artwork at 695 Liberty Street NE, Salem, OR 97301.

Dear Salem Art Commission, 
 
I appreciate the artwork of the vehicles and scenery at 695 Liberty Street NE, Salem, OR 97301. 
 
Please accept it into the Public Art Collection as a public mural.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Mikal Mitchell 
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Keith Bondaug-Winn

From: carol salempaint.net <carol@salempaint.net>
Sent: Monday, November 7, 2022 8:40 AM
To: Keith Bondaug-Winn
Subject: The Artwork at 695 Liberty St NE

Dear Mr Bondaug-Winn, 
 
I am writing as s show of support for the Artwork at 695 Liberty St NE.  I have been blessed to drive by this artwork on a 
regular basis.  I have enjoyed the scenes of the Willamette Valley and Oregon.  I particularly like the renditions of Mt 
Hood and the Oregon State Capitol.  The old-style cars in the foreground are an historic reminder of days gone by.  
 
I do hope you can find a way to allow the Artwork to stay.   
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Carol Morgan 
carol@salempaint.net 



Phone Log Testimony Regarding November 9, 2022, Public Hearing on Mural 

Summary of Phone Calls: 

 Number of calls in support of the mural proposal:  1 

 Number of calls against of the mural proposal:  0 

 Total number of calls:  1 

 

 

 


